
Senior Project 2020 

In October 2020 the Idaho State Board of Education issued a waiver for senior projects in the 

20/21 school year. This waiver enables schools that want to maintain the requirement for the 

current school year if they choose to do so.  Lewiston High School has chosen to have our 

seniors do a modified version of our Senior Project.  Students are still required to complete their 

senior papers, but will be doing a modified presentation.  With concerns over students being in 

community settings and limited mentoring opportunities because of COVID, the presentation 

will be focused on the research they completed for their paper. 

In addition to our students field experiences being limited, we will not be able to bring in 

community judges this year to evaluate the presentations. 

Because of concerns about the potential of moving into either a yellow or red instructional model 

our goal is to have all Senior Projects completed before the end of the first semester. 

Presentations will be done in students U.S. Government classes on December 8th and 9th 

Students are required to have a three slide presentation done on google slides and submitted through 

google classroom. 

1st slide-Title slide (Name and paper title) 

2nd slide-Papers thesis  

3rd slide-How does your research support your thesis? 

Students will have 1-3 minutes for presentations. 

 

If students cannot present on the days set aside for presentations they will need to schedule a time with 

their government teacher to complete the requirement. 

Any student that does not have a 1st semester Government class will need to schedule a time with Mr. 

Dougherty to give their presentation. 

 

 

 


